
Hall Internet Marketing Announces New Junior SEO Analyst 
 
 

April 2, 2014 
 

Portland, Maine - Hall Internet Marketing, Maine’s largest fully interactive marketing 
agency, is pleased to announce the newest addition to its SEO team- Junior SEO Analyst, 
Mary Soule. 
 
Before coming to Hall, Mary attended Colby College where she earned a bachelor’s degree 
in anthropology and taught in South Korea and Thailand. In her new role, Mary will be 
responsible for optimizing clients’ websites, including identifying areas of concern and 
opportunity in organic search. 
 
"We are thrilled to have Mary joining us," says Mike Johnston, Director of Web 
Performance. "Her writing skills and attention to detail make her a perfect addition to our 
SEO team. Mary will be an integral part of our clients' and Hall's growth going forward." 
 
 

About Hall Internet Marketing 
 

Hall Internet Marketing is a 15 year old digital marketing agency based in Portland, Maine. 
Our team of web marketers, designers and developers work collaboratively to create 
comprehensive marketing strategies for our clients. Hall helps some of the largest 
employers in Maine, well known Fortune 100 companies and innovative technology 
businesses to drive more sales online. 
 

For more information, visit: http://www.hallme.com/press/ 
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